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To the IPCN Panel Members, 

As a young person living in the Gollan community the Spicers Creek Windfarm Project has removed any interest 
in wanting to be an intergeneration farmer. The ongoing costs and loss of land value is going to destroy my 
family and everything we have worked hard for, all for energy for the city. 

As a young person trying to move forward in my life and move out of home to study at university and get a job, 
the impacts on housing and services in rural areas is unacceptable. Where are the 300 workers going to work 
when the project finishes? They will take local jobs and add to the difficult housing crisis we are already faced 
with. 

Our roads are also very dangerous and can barely support the traffic that already travels on them, as someone 
with a dash cam I have footage of dangerous driving due to narrow roads and poor road conditions, having a 
number of existing renewable projects in our area already we have seen no benefit to local infrastructure, such 
as our own road being closed since October 2022. This is all unacceptable. 

I request the IPCN do not approve the Spicers Creek Windfarm Project as it will continue to destroy land value 
and put further strain on important resources local citizens need to survive. 

Sincerely, 

Liam Glencross 
 

 




